Dear Friendly Neighborhood Businesses,

In 1952, Ed and Margaret Kauffman, owners of Kauffman's Cycles in Christiana,
PA held the first motorcycle meeting of the future Piston Poppers Motorcycle Club. Both
Ed and Margaret wanted to promote safe motorcycle riding for all men and women who
enjoyed the sport. During the years, some of these enthusiasts have gone on to become
professional motorcycle riders competing all over the United States. We are very proud
of their accomplishments and the fact that many started right here at the famous Piston
Poppers T/T Motorcycle Track.

Now over 50 years at our current location, the Piston Poppers M/C is still going
strong and continues to promote the same safe standards from our past generations.
We currently hold races each year, in which we draw some of the largest attendances,
compared to other tracks left in the district of which we race in. Our track is located a %
mile east of the intersection of routes 10 and 30 near the end of the Route 30 By-Pass
just outside of Coatesville, Pennsylvania.

Currently, we are reaching out to local businesses in the area to ask for your
support in helping us carry on the services that we offer to many of the riders who
participate in our events. Piston Poppers has riders of all ages, from just 4 years old to
some who are over 60 years young, all from different backgrounds, locations and walks
of life. Piston Poppers M/C is a non-profit 501 (c) 7 social club, which is run solely by
volunteers.

We are hoping with the help of local businesses, we can raise money for
equipment needed and ensure maintenance of the race track and its surrounding area
to continue to remain safe for a fun riding experience. In order for us to do this, we need

Please consider sponsoring the Piston Poppers Motorcycle Club. We have
enclosed sponsor level forms outlining what we will do in return for your generous
contribution from you and/or your company. Anything big or small would be greatly
appreciated.

Thank You in Advance for your Consideration and Support,

Sincerely,

Eastern Pennsylvania Piston Poppers M.C. Inc.



